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WITNESSES

 Judy McCoy Jordan

(By Mr. Mendelsohn)
{(By Judge Nemec)
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Account statement for : 10
Yvonrie Butler
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Final reading for account 12
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BCS case closing - 14
Screen snapshot for Yvonne 14
and Lonnie Butler

Account statement for Yvonne 15

and Lonnie Butler
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PROCEEDINGS |
ADMINISTRATIVE LAW JUDGE MICHAEL A. MEMEC: This
morning we have a case that's captioned Yvonne L. Butler
vefSus Pennsylvania~American Water Company. The matter is
docketed at C-20067065.
Present by way of telephone is Attorney Seth

Mendelsohn representing Pennsylvania-BAmerican Water Company .

| Also present is the witness for PA-American Water, Judy

Jordan,

I attempted to contact the complainant, Yvonne Butler,

at the two numbers listedkon ber complaint, (724) 657-1413

and (724) 510-5612. Both calls were answered by‘recordings.

'They invited me to leave a message. Ikdid,sa, statihg that
I needed a call back by 10:30 or we would proceed without

- Ms. Butlér;‘

I have not received a call back. So we are going to

~ proceed without her. Mr. Mendelschn, you may proceed.

MR. MENDELSOHN: Your Honor, at this point I would

- make a motion tb dismiss the formal complaint. The PUC had

issued an order,on'December 27th, 2006, setting today's
hearing, the initial telephonic hearing. Specifically on
page two it said she may lose the case if yau do not take
part in the hearing and present facts on the issues raised.
~Further, Your Hornor had issued an order dated January

8th, 2007, again in all bold and in all caps in paragraph
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number nine, you'may losé this case if you do not take part

~in this hearing and present evidence on the issues raised.

We believe it's appropriate to move to dismiss this
matter with prejudice for her failing to participate; I
would also note for Your Honor that on at least two

occasions, one before Your Honor's January 8th order and one

| after, that I attempted with Ms. Jordan present to contact

Ms. Butler to see whether or not we could work out this

matter, and neither of my calls werec ever returned to me.

So at this point I'd make a motion to dismiss for her

failure to participéta and present any case.

JUDGE NEMEC: That motion is certaihly‘appropriate
under the circumstances. I have a gquestion, though. Is the
servicekaddress 319 North‘Shenangb'Street?

MS. JORDAN: Yes, it is, Your Honor.

JUDGE NEMEC: Of course, that's the address she has on
her complaint. I assume also that the service is still on.

MS. JORDAN: Yes, it is, Your Honor. | |

JUDGE NEMEC: You still have not been able to access
the shutoff valve. Bll very interesting. All right. I see
no reason why the ccmplaint should not be dismissed, and we
will do so. ‘ ' | |

MR. MENDELSOHN: Your’Honor, would you like to ask any

of those questions to Ms. Jordan under oath? I'm not sure

of Your Honor's requirement to the Commissioners for an
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initial decision. But I'm happy to have Ms. Jordan say
thosé things under oath in order to help Your Honor in
preparation of such a decision.

JUDGE NEMEC: T think it might be helpful to have a
record as to some of the allegations.

- MR. MENDELSOHN: Yoﬁr Honor, I can put on some brief
testimony with Ms. Jordan maybe to illustrate some of the
factual background. |

JUDGE NEMEC: That's fine. Ms. Jordan, can you hear
me?

THE WITNESS: Yes, I can, Your Honor.

. Whereupon,

JUDY McCOY JORDAN,
having been duly sworn, testified as follows:
JUDGE NEMEC: You may proceed, Mr. Mendelsohn.
MR. MENDELSOHN: Thank you, Your Honor.
SIRECT EXAMINATIC
BY MR LSOHN :
0. Ms. Jordan, would you please state your name and
spell it for the record. |
A.  Judy McCoy Jordan, That's J-u-d-y M-c-C-o-y
J=0-r~d-a-n. | |

Q. Ms. Jordan, would you tell us where‘yOu‘re

emplayed.

A.  Pennsylvania-American Water Company.
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Q. And for how long have yosu been employed by
Pennsylvania-American Water Company? |
A. Twenty-two years.
Q. And what is your job title?
“A.  Collection and compliance supervisor.
Q. What do you do as collection énd compliance
supervisor for the company? |
A. T'm actually responsible for participating in
hearings on behalf of the company, I'm alsoc responsible for

regponding to PUC complaints that have been filed by

customers, and I'm also responsible with various collection
P

activities.

Q. Does Pennsylvania-American Water Company provide

~ water service to 319 North Shenango Street, New Castle, PA?

A. Yes, we do.

Q. And who is the ratepayer for this address?

A. Currently Yvonne and Lonnie Butler.

Q. What's the account numbexr? |

CA.  24-1821490. |

Q. When was this account, 24-1821490, activated?

A. On December 7th of 2006. |

Q. Can you briefly explain to us, Mé. Jordan, what
the problem rs with this account? |

A. Yes, I can. Yvonne and Lonnie Butler, they've

been customers of the company since 1998 at this particular
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address. At times they've had the water service in the name
of LOﬁnie Butler or Yvonne Butler. Unfortﬁnately, the
Butlers have left outstanding balances on their individual
accounts totaling $1,982.94. ;

In April of 2005 when this account was in the
name of Lonnie Butler, the company attempted to disconnect

water service. However, service could not be disconnected

. because a car was parked on the curb box. The company made

other attempts to actually disconnect the water service, but
we were unsuccessful.
The Butlers actually continued to use water

service past April of 2005, though they were not billed

' because the company had conpleted a final bill as requeéted

by the customer.
In December of 2006'the company learned that the
Butlers were continuing to reside at 319 North Shenango

Street and that they were using water. The company then

| activated the account and transferred the outstandlng

balance of 1, 982 94 to the new account that was establlshed

Q. Thank you. I know you had a lot of information

there. Maybe just tor the record I can break some of it

 down briefly. You had mentioned, did Yvonne Butler have an

earlier account at 319 North Shenango Street?
- n. Yes, she did. |

Q. What was that account number?
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A. That account number was 24-1050331.

Q. When was thét account in her name? ;

A.  That particular account was in her name from May
of 1998 until April of 2004.

(Whereupon, the document was marked as PAWC Exhibit
No. 1 for identification.;j ‘ “

BY MR. MENDELSOHN:

Q. I want to direct your attention to what's been

marked as PAWC Exhibit Number 1. Can you tell us what this

document is?

,'A; This is the acﬁual account snapshot screen for
the account listed as Yvonne Butler for 319 North Shenango
Street in New Castlé.

Q. And can you explain t¢ us-~ You had testified

earilier that the account began in her name in May 1998.

- Where can we find this on this Exhibit NUmber‘l?f

A. On this particular exhibit we have an asterisk on

the left and the asterisk is beside the connect date, which
 indicates May 13th of 1998, and the asterisk beside the
~close date, which indicates April 27th of 2004.

Q.  Did Yvonne Butler leave an outstanding balance on

this account? ,
A, Yes, she did.

. How much?

A. The outstanding balance for this account is
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1,58232.52, which can be found on Exhibit Number 2.

(Whereupon, the document was marked as PAWC Exhibit

: Ro. 2 for identification.)

BY MR. MENDELSOHN: |
Q. Bll right. Well, let's look now at Exhibit
Number 2. Can you tell us what this document is?

A. This is an account statement for Yvonne Butler

 that was actually prepared under my diresction.

Q. Okay. Is this document true and accurate to the

- best of your information, knowledge, and belief?

A Yes, it is. ;

Q. Car. you explain to us just briefly, Ms. Jordan,
how do we read this document? |

A, You'll see the service period which is in the
first column, the number of days of service, the meter

reading obtained, the iLype of reéding, the consumption

actually billed, the average daily consumption, the water

amount, fthe due date of the bill, any late penalty charges

that may have been assessed, any payments made to the
account, the date of those payments, any balance on the
acéount‘

and if ycu look at the asterisk there you'll see
the asterisk beside the outstanding balance currently of

1,583.52 and also in the other comments as it refers to the

particular account.
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Q,' 50 when Yvonne Butler finished_thisraccount she
owed the company 1,583.527

A. That is correct.

Q. At some point was water service transferred into
the name of Lonnie Butler?

A. Yes, it was.

Q. When was service in his name?

A. Service in Lonnie Butler's name was from April
27th of 2004 until April 11th of 2005.

0.  So what was the account number assigned at the
time when the service was in Lonnie Butler's name?

A. Account No. 24-1586714.

(Whereupon, the décument was marked as PAWC Exhibit
No. 3 for identification.)

DY MR, MENDELSOHN:

Q.  Turning your attention, Ms. Jordan, to Exhibit 3
can you tell us what this document iS?

A. Yes. It is the account snapshot screen for
Lonnie Butler. 4
) Q.  And, again, can you expiain to us-- I see
there's an asterisk. Can you explain to us on this sheet,
cn‘Exhibit~3, when service was in his name, where we find
that information?

Al There's an asterisk on the left next to the

connect date, which indicates April 27th of 2004. Right

11

’
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Butler?

12

underneath it is the close date, which indicates April 1lth
of 2005. :
Q. Why was service ended in April 2005?

A. Lonnie Butler actually requested a final read and

‘a discontinuance of service for the account.

Q. What was the company's response to this?
A. We actually took a final reading. However, as I

indicated before, we were unable to disconnect service

‘because a car was parked over the curb stop.

(Whereupon, the document was marked as PAWC Exhibit

No. 4 for identification.)

BY MR, MENDELSOHN:

Q. I want to direct;your~attention now to PAWC
Exhibit Number 4. Ms. Jordan, can you explain to us what
this document is? | | '

A. Yes. It's the service order which indicates the
asterisk above in the middleyof~the account iS;the‘Service
order final read for the actual account.

Q. How do you know it was requested by Lonnie

~A. If you look to the right of the document there's
three blocks. The third block down indicates that it was
requested by Lonnie. | | |
Q. Is there an asterisk by that?
A. Yes, there is. On the left of the third block
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there's an asterisk that indicates that this was requested

| by Lonnie.

Q. Did Lonnie Butler leave an outstanding balance on

- his account?

AL Yes, he did.
Q.  How much?
A, $399.42.
{(Whereupon, the documeéent was marked as ?AWC Exhibit
No. 5 for identification.) | |
A , o
Q. I now direct your attention to'what‘s been marked
as PAWC Exhibit Number 5. TIs this the account statement for
Lonnie Butler when the service was in his name?
A, Yes, it is. |
Q. | And where do you get that 399.42 number from, Ms.
Jordan?
"A. In looking at the next to the last column from
the right there's an asterisk there for the balance of
$399.42.
Q. During the year thatVthe service was in Lonnie
Butler‘s name, how many payments did he make to the water
company? | |

A. He made one payment of $50, which is in the

- payment column, and that was made on July 29th of 2004.

Q. Now, Ms. Jordan, did Lonnie Butler or Yvonne




&

wl

¢

11

12

13

14

15

16

i1

18

14

Butler complain to the Bureau of Cansumer Services about the
company's attempt to billyfcr these uncollected amounts?

A, Yes.

{(Whereupon, the document was marked as PAWC Exhibit
No. 6 for identification.)

BY MR, MENDELSOHN:

Q. Directing your attention to Exhibit 6, is this

the BCS decision that the company received?

Q. Ms. Jordan, earlier you stated the company

established a new account in December 2006.‘ Is that

correct?

A. Yes, we did.

{Whereupon, the documenﬁ was marked as PAWC Exhibit
No. 7 for identification.) o

Q. Directing your attention to Exhibit 7, what is
this document?

A.  Exhibit 7 is the account snapshot screen listed
for Yvonne and Lonnie Butler, This is their newly
established account.

Q. What has the company listed as the connect date?

A. The connect date has beén issued as April 11lth of
2005. |

0. And where can I find that on this document?
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A. If you're looking in the leftuhahd column there
is a comnect date and there's an asterisk right beside the
April 1lth, 2005, date.

Q,w Has the company: applled the outstanding balances

 from these two prior accounts to this new account?

AL Yes, we have. o
(Whereupon, the document was marked as PAWC Exhibit
No; 8 for identification.}
BY. MR, MENDELSOHN:
Q. Directing your attention to what's been marked as
Exhibit 8, this appears to be an aCcéunt statement. Is this
the account statement for the new account?

A. Yes, it is. It's the account statement for

Yvonne and Lonnie Butler.

Q. Ms. Jordan, at all times are we talking about the
same service address?

A. Yes, we are.

Q. What is the outstanding balance now on this new
account? | ‘

A. The outstanding balance currently is 1,982,94.

Q. Ms. Jordan, is Exhibit 8 true and correct to the
best of your knowledge, information, and belief?
‘ K, Yes, it is. |

MR. MENDELSOHN: Your Honor, I have no further

gquestions for Ms. Jordan"_I would move for the admission of
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PAWC Exhibits 1 through 8 into evidence.

JUDGE NEMEC: PAWC Exhibits 1 through 8 are admitted
into evidence. ; ‘

(Whereupon, the dccuments marked as PAWC Exhibit Nos.
1 through 8 were received in evidence.)

'MR. MENDELSOHN: If Your Honor has any questions for
Ms. Jordan.

JUDGE NEMEC: No, I don't have any questions. Well, I
take that back. Are any bills being issued currently for |
this account? |

THE WITNESS: Yes, Your Honor.

JUDGE NEMEC: And they're being mailed to the service
address? SN

THE WITNESS: Yes, Your Honor. .

JUDGE NEMEC: And no payments have been received?

THE WITNESS: No, Your Honor. o
JUDGE NEMEC: No, I don't have any other questions.
Thank you. : o |

MR. MENDELSOHN: You're welcome, Your Honor; Thank
you. ’ | | o

| JUDGE NEMEC: If there's nothing further, we will
adjourn.

MR. MENDELSOHN: Thank you very much, Your Honor.

~ Thank you, Ms. Jordan.

(Whereupon, at 10:49 a.m., the hearing adjourned.)
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I hereby cektify,,as the stenographic reporter, that

TIFICATE

17

the foregoing proceedings were taken stenographically by me,

and thereafter reduced to typewriting by me or under my

direction: and that this transcript is a true and accurate

record to the best of my ability.

CONMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
Notarial Seal
Karent. Cross, Notary Public
Economy Bom, Baaver Counly.
My Commission Expires July 26, 2010
Mamber, Pannsylvania Assoctation of Notarlss

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING CO., INC.

Karen L. Cross

AY3YNG 5. AYVLIHOIS

S and M)

Zh:2 id 62634100
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The Honorable Michael A, Nemec = 8B
Admunistrative Law Judge L - =
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission o = R
1103 Pittsburgh State Office Building & - :’:

- 200 Liberty Avenue i — T

Pittsburgh, PA 15222 (o ,

Re:  Yvonne L. Butler v. Pennsylvania-American Water Company
Docket No. C-20067065

Dear Judge Nemec:

Pursuant to the December 27, 2006, Telephone Hearing Notice for the above-
captioned case, 1 have enclosed three (3) copies of Pennsylvania-American Water Company’s
Exhibits 1%, which may be offered into evidence during the initial telephone hearing in the
abuve captioned case scheduled for Thursday, February 15, 2007, at 10:00 a.m.

As evidenced by the enclosed Certificate of Service, all partics to this proceeding have
been duly served. ~

Respectfully submitted,

Aers A Aveotitesths

Seth A. Mendelsohn

Enclosures

cet - James McNulty, Sccretary (Certificate of Service Only)
Yvonne L. Butler ‘
Judy Jordan

Parnsylvania American Water

Setr A Mendelsohn
Corporate Counsel

800 West Hersheypark Dnve
Hershey, PA 17033 USA

T 717 533-5000

F 7175313252 ;

F sethmendelsohn@amwater com
. www pawe com

RWE’% Group




BEFORE THE :
PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

YVONNE L. BUTLER,
Complainant

v. | : DOCKLT NO. C-20067065

PENNSYLVANIA-AMERICAN WATER
COMPANY, | '
; Respondent

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICF

J hereby certify that | have this day served a true copy of the foregoing document upon
the participants, listed below, in accordance with the requirements of 52 Pa Code § 1.54:

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL

Yvonne L. .Buﬂ‘cr
319 North Shenango Street
New Castle, PA 16101

/{‘“ A W

Seth A, Mendelsohn, Esquire ;
Pennsylvania-American Water Company
800 West Hershey Park Drive

Hershey, Pennsylvania 17033

{(717) 533-5000

Dated this 6" day of February, 2007.
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PENNSYLVANIA AMERICAN WATER ACCOUNT STATEMENT  Cutdomer:. Yvoane Butller ” m.W
Address. 319 N. Shenango St, New Caslle, PA 16107 o <
Connegl Date. 5/13/1998 Accl. No . 24-1050331 T <
P R
; A EDMM,W
SVC TO DAYS MTR RUG TYFE COHS ADT WATER AMT | JUE DATE LPC 1 PAYMENT DATE ~ BALANGE COMMENTS <y
; ; ‘ $1:2.00] 12152004]  31,58353 I'° =
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8512003 29 2758 A 8,800 30599 $5828| AIOBI2004 $B51 14
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‘ 1 ; L $220.00{ 62 %8 3769 13
| E5003 3 2438 A 23.900 77097 $13832] 6/30/2003 ‘ $97513 . ~
R A L $80.00]  6/4/2003 $840.81 o
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JITI003 30/ 1888 A 0 3.09 S1063] /3172003 §732 87 2
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1712003| 321 1787 A 12,500 390 63 $77.37) 13002003 $557.68 %
121672002 32| 1662 A 11,460 356 25 571 35{ 12/31/2002 $S80.32 3
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PENNSYLVANIA AMERICAN WATER ACCOUNT STATEMENT - Customer: Yvonne Butler :
Address 319N Srenango St, New Caslle, PA 16101

 PAWC EXHIBIT NO. 2

PAGE 2 , ; : Acct No*  24-1050331
SVC TO CBAYS IMIREHDG TYPE CONS _ADS [ WATER AMT | DUE DATE LRG| PAYMENT | DATE BALANCE COMMENTS
111272001 T29] 1287 A 6300]  217.2a]  sa1.25] 11/27/200] 1 566321
107472001 290 1224 A 3800] 13103 S2B 83| 1012912001 , ; 3621965
91512001 33 1186 A 76000 230301 $47.34| 10/1/2001 , $593.13
] : ] . ) ) %6000 81172001 $545.79 .
8320011 28 11%0 A 0 0.00 $986] 8/28/2001 I $605 79|
1162001 3l e A B400) 21333 satd4z] waoro| L 359591
“EiBla0c] a0) 1048 A 2,700 9.0 823 14] @28r2001 £554 49
51712001 321 108 A 49000 153.13 $3392] 5/20/2301 T 353138 R
| TamRo01y 30 g7() A 32000 10567 §2550°  4/30/200" [ T $497 46 , - T
& ‘ _. $77.00] W30n000 $471.9C ,
‘ 36I200 1 29 918 A 4700] 14483 $30 50 3/28/2001 , 354890
_ . i o $10000] 27972001 $518.4C
21572001 31 BY6 A 400 17 90 $1182 212772001 | ‘ 5618 40
175120C1] 3D 802 A 0 300 5986  1/29/2001 . ; $60658]
121612000 331 892 A D 300 $981. 12/23/2000 ] $596.72 ,
§1/3/20C0 29 892 A 0 900 SO B1] 11/27/2000 , €586 09
] . ‘ . ‘ $R000] 1071312000 $577 10|
T0/572000 29 597 A ; 0 3 00 $981| 10/30/2000] _ ,. $637.10 , -
101372000 - ] _ —$20.00] 1072372000 , '$627 20|RETD PAYMENT CHARGE
912872000 | e _ $12000] 1071872000 _ $607 29 T
N to 1. ] . 35000] 5M19/2300]  $48729|
__o6/20000 T 33]  BS2l A D 700 §975  9/2872000 , , $537.29
, ; _ , S12C.00] 97712900 $527.54
8/472000 29 892 A 300 1033] $1120. B/28/2000 3647 54
, _ - ) $20.00] 771272000 $636.34
71612000 34 sédg A 83000 244137 $50 10| /7iavi2000] N $656.34]
o ‘ ‘ . - Y $5000] 7/10/200D $606.24 -
“§/212000 29 806 A 4300]  148.28 530 71| 6/28/2000] $656 24
S/412000] 29 753 A 3800 13103 $28 26| 5/30/2000} ; 852553
T $3500f  5/2/2000] <597 37
{ 37000] 4/0i2000]  §532 27
4[52000 301 725 A 79000 96333 S4B 24] 4277000f | , §702.27
31642000 32 £46 A 3,30 103 13 32580] 329/2000 ) . 3554 03
o 1 . 1 $70.30] /1172009 5626.23 .
21312000 251 613 A 2700f 5310]  52288| 2/2812000 ; - B T T
11512000 30 536 A | 2800] 8333  sz2ser| wswwood Vo 67538
i2i6/1939] 33} | 5%6] A 3700] 11212 $26.51] 12/2971993] ] $652.38
R i - ] $3500] 11291999 3625.87]
117371959 29 521 A 3600] 12414 $2605, 1172971959 : , { sc60.87]
1. ; ‘ o — ‘ $3500| 1012771999 $634 82 .
IYPE CODES: A= ACTUAL € - CUSTOMER I -RENMOTEREAD A INITIAL {ACTUAL} FA - FINAL{ATTUAL)
E-ESTIMATE M~ MANJAL ; IE - INITIAL (ESTIMATE) FE - FINAL (ESTIMATE)

$ - SERVICE ORDER 0 - RADIO FREQUENCY o , M INITIAL (MANUALY FI - FINAL (MANUAL}



PENNSYLVANIA AMERICAN WATER ACCOUNT STATEMENT

Customer. Yvonne Butler

Address 319 N. Shenango St., New Casile, PA 18101
PAGE 3 Actl Mo 24-1050331 o
SVC 1O DAYS MTR RDG TYPE - CONS ADG WATER AMT | DUE DATE LPC 4 PAYMENT DATE BALAKNCE COMMENTS
107571999 32 4B5| A 2.800 118,75} $265 O6) 10/26/1999] ; ; $669.82/ ,
, ; : 535.00] _ 9/26/1999 $642.86
9/3/1999 29 447 A 4,100 14138 $26 *4]" 612811999 1 seriss
T T T T T T T T T T T T T ss.00) eiasiaeyl  $64972
81511999 30 406 A | 4,800 160.00 $31.30] " 813071989 K ; $6B4.72. .
; T o £5.00]  #/28/1999 $653.42,
74611958 32 355 A 6,500 26313 $39 00) 7125/1559 ; S658 42
_ v , ] 53000] _ B/A/1999 $619 42
~ . [ 3649 42!BALANCE
TYPE CODES: A-ACTUAL C - CUSTOMER R~ REMOTE READ - 1A~ INITIAL (ACTUAL)} FA - FINAL JACTUALY
: E - ESTIMATE M~ MANUAL 1E - INITIAL {(ESTIMATE) FE - FINAL {ESTIMATE]

S - SERVICE ORDER D - RADIO FREQUENCY

M - INITIAL (MANUAL)

FM - FINAL (MANUAL}

.
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Custamer £ TN & & BULTER, LONMIE
Account 4 [ VR67TA 4] 6 QULTEA,WGMNIE  Prem:ess [ ze007 &)
SericoAddes  3ISHSHENAMGO ST, NEW CASTLE PA 16101220 ‘
Madng Addess 2108 Benlley D1, PRsburgh PA 152195500 B .
Telephoos Humber - TRABSTIOG . Elacyosic Pagnent - & © BEClass 1
CotBBIuelale SRUNE Hest'wps . NutbeoffdDeyr 6 : ;
fleat Aend Dot 1207206 lendiwd . Fixed Chargo Ry
Q Loniect Dae AR " Nutbed Tenens 8 Fate Adutinent Yl > .
Clore Data Annos Accourd Statir oy Taxos 4 :
o Meter Informaion
Metér ¥ HEadt230 Metet Irtal Oots ness
[ Mate Make EM Last e Pead Dt R
Helet Sue T Comec EtCot - 0
MelocsimnCode .
UntolMesrwe 100G Read100GADIINOGH

[ ] geeed |

RECEIVED
,FEB 2 3 2007
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PAGE #: 1

REGION . | 4 vamUPLTCATE COPY [ servicE oRDER #-
’ﬁew Castle Cuity ‘ R | 3360209
pPennsylvania American (PAFP)} Production o s
RJL&B/&:JP Y Final Read Foy Account OFF 3 SERVICES PRINTED:
1008 /555 P 1
GRID/EAT: ZEISLOWE 11/22/06  9:35:.6 * REQUESTED BY-
~ A - , , “,LONVIE
UTILITY TYPE: , Water Service ]SCNMDUME DaTE 4/11/2005 |[TIME. = AM
SEQUENCE H: I |CRDER TAKEN BY.024006487 /0872005  9:06:00 y
X

SERVICE annxuss ' 319 N SHLNAhGO 5T
31A1LING ADDPESS: 319 N aL:NQhCO 8T

[ :TY’ST/ZIP 7T NEW CASTLE PA 151012239 [DISTRICT.  New Castle Ciszrict
| CUSTOMER N “BULTER, LONNIC ) BILLING CYCLE: 53 |ACCOUNT #: 24-1586714-8
NEW cusTQNEF NAAh B } o , dhpp , NO  |PREMISES#: 24000753¢
AILL CLASS. Residential . | PEONE NUMBER: ; T 7346571413
LAST NDTICE o o R CALL BACK NUMBER : 7246571413
HEALTH ALERT: ' fCREW:ELllwoad o CREDIT TYPE: 2000
SEFIAL NUMBER, 044112520 METER TIPE: 100G {METEE NUMBER: NO044112920
f CF DIALS: 5 SI4E: 5/8 INSTALL LATE: 5/01/1998 - |REMOTE ID #: 44112920
MEG: Encoder Meter |LAST TEST DATE: 5/01/1598 __|Touchpad Reading Device
TAE NUMBER: 060000000 | PAST DUE AMOUNT: V JLAST PAYVMENT DATE: 772972004
TARP SIZE. , - , “LAST PAYMENT AMT: 50, 0¢

TAE acar*cn;

MEASUREMEMTS :

LCURKRENT READ: 00003978 LAST 8/0 WORKED: 4325784 DIST 11/14/2006
DATE READ USE RTP| DATE REALD USE RTP| DATE " READ USE RTP|
04/11 3978 14 §1 01/07 3794 53 Al 09/07 3696 65 A
D4/05 3984 56 A 12/06 3741 15 &} 08/04 3631 78 A
Q3/0% 3908 66 A L1/04 3758 £7 E} 07/08 3553 A
02/03 3842 48 A] 10705 3711 15 al 06708 T3554 83 E
PE Nnxma sC. - JGET NEXT TO: o '
' ADDRESS BEFORE:321 N Shenango St
ADDRESS AFTER: 315 N Shenango St #158T PL
CIUR/PMUD METER: o , CIAL 1 RDG: , N Hi:
TNEW/SET METER: CIAL ¥1 RDG: T Hu: ' #3:
METER LOCATION:  Pro Read with Touch Pad ‘
METER READ:  FRONT, PORCH
S S \ . — ,
METER : LOCKED  STUCK  DAMAGE/TAMPER  REGIST. sec/min
FOUND: O _ OFF UN TO DETERMINE AT CORP __ STOP MB INSIDE
LERT:  ON  OFF  UN TO DETERMINE AT ___ CORP STOP  MB INSIDE

FOLLOW UP REQUIRED START DATE: e TIME: ,
COMPLETED BY: ‘ _ DATE: _ TIME: . KEYED: D@C U w F NT
COMMENTS.  Please get firal read foyx account.*: e , gf(jzw[)EEFq

W0J1 Meter reading: 3978. ‘ i
BDG 038978 -~ CAFR BARKED OVER PBK L CEN'T SHUT OFF . READ ONLY. -
SHEILA

Read Gnsy

gffice review reguired
412 Reviewed kalr

SEBVICE CONTINUED

PAWC EXHIBIT NO. 4




® : ' . : PAGE #: 2
. . ‘ ‘ - o SERVICE ORDER #:
, . \ ' ; 3460209
SERVICES PRINTED:
Ser up service crder . .Satisfied | oo i RO | 1

EHD CF SERVICE E
END OF SERVICE ORDER #: 3460209

PAWC EXHIBIT NO.4




ACCOUNT STATEMENT

Customer Lonme Buller
Address: 319N Shenango 51, New Caslle PA 16101
«Connect Dale. 412712004 Acct No - 24-15868714
SVEC 7O DAYS {NMTRRDG TYR= CONS AU WATER ANT { DJE DATE LPC PAYMENT DATE BRALANCE " COVMMENTS
8162005 , -5339.42]  9/512005 $0 O0]CHARGED OFF BAD DEBT
411172005 B| 3978 ES 1400 -~ 23333 $1051} 5312005 $395 42 Mw» ;
45720050 29] 3964 A 55001 193.10 $44 35| 419812005 538851 &
_ Ee R ; | s386 31472005 5344 56
3772005 3z 3908 A 6500 ¢ 20825 349 98] 3/30/2005 B $340 70 S
I — ‘ T $3.27 214712005 5290.72
21372005 27} 3842 A 4800 177.78]  $3953] 2/28I2008] | $207 45
377/200G5 3203794 A 5,300 16563 42 43] 13172005 §247 97
120672004 2] 3741 A 1,500 4688 330.27] 1213072004 so0549] . ,
1216/2004 ] ) -524.,301 12130/2004 3185 221 QVERESTIMATE AUDJ,
Of 111472004 30]° 4768 £ 5700;  190.00 $44 57| 1U20/2004] I $209.52
o , - " 5169 1071372004 £164 95
105512004 28 3711 A 1,500 53 57] $20 271 1012772004 ) $163 26
- , T 1 s095 87972004 $142 99
9riizon4 34 3696 A 65000 191 18 $48.98] 6/29/2004 T $142 04
81412004 28] 36at A 7.300] 26807 $5646]  B/30/2004 ; i '$93 06
o . 5010 1" BI5i2004 $3660
; i | $5000| 7/29/2004 $3650
762004 e8] 3583f A ) 000 S11.34] 272972004 385 50|
7:6/2004 ) . -82338| Trgf00a] | o $74 965|OVERESTIMATE ADJ.
s, ; : . $0.05 £/24i2004 $98.54 ; T
6872004 33) 3504 E 9360 28182 $65.03] 6/30/2004 ; $98.49
5612004 9f 3501 A ¢ 000 S34B|  611/2004 53346
5512004 $3000]  611/2004 530 0O|ACTIVATION FEE
fad
aid >
1 R
;.l. N N
B
i P 3 3 {8 |
TYFE CODES. A~ACTUAL C-CUSTOMER = R-REMOTEREAD 1A -INITIAL {(ACTUAL) FA - FINAL {ACTUAL)
£ - ESTIMATE - M- MANUAL : 1E < INITIAL {ESTIMATE) FE - FINAL (ESTIMATE]
S - SERVICE QRDER D - RADID FREQUENCY M - INITIAL (MANUAL) FS - FINAL {SERVICE ORDER)
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PA Public Unlity Commission Complaints and reports

Pennsylvania American Water Company
PA Public Utility Commission Complaints and Reports

CASE CLOSING

| | N | i
BCS Case# 2051304 - Date Case Closed 8/1/2006 P 3
BCS Investigator: ‘JOANGORENC ~ Account Number: 241586714 B o
Customer Name {LONNIEBUTLER S M% o
Service Address | 319 N. SHENANGO ST, NEW CASTLE. PA, 16101 ga» O
Decision Issue : Y - Violation - NO s @
Oral/Written W , D
Chapter » SectionRule ‘ ‘
TotalBalance: $309.42 i BalanceDate ,
DEC BRIEFLY:THEREFCRE IT 1S DECIDED: 1) THAT THE INFORMAL COMPLAINT OF YVONNE
BUTLER IS DISMISSED. 2) THAT THE COMPANY DISCONTINUED SENDING BILLS WHEN LONNIE
BUTLER REQUESTED SERVICE DISCONTINUED IN HIS NAME ON 4/8/05. THE COMPANY
ATTEMPTED TO DISCONTINUE THE SERVICES ON 4/11/05 BUT WAS UNABLE TO PHYSICALLY
TERMINATE SERVICE DUE TO A CAR WHICH WAS PARKED OVER THE CURB BOX. THE COMPANY
FINALIZED THE ACCOUNT IN THE COMPANY DFFICES ON 4713705 AS ABOVE DEFINED,
THEREFORE, BILLS WERE NOT ISSUED SINCE THE CUSTOMER REQUESTED SERVICES TO BE
DISCONTINUED, 3) THAT THE COMPANY HAS ATTEMPTED NUMERQUS TIMES TO DISCONTINUE
THE SERVICES AT THE PROPERTY. THE COMPANY HAS NOT BEEN PROVIDED ACCESS TO THE
Resolution:

CURB BOX TO DISCONTINUE THE SERVICES. 4) THAT THE COMPANY VERIFIED THAT BOTH
LONNIE AND YVONNE BUTLER ARE STILL RESIDING AT THE PROPERTY AND BENEFITING FORM
THE SERVICES. 5) THAT THE PA PUC INVESTIGATOR VERIFIED WITH THE PENNSYLVANIA
POWER COMPANY THAT THE ACCOUNT IS PRESENTLY IN THE NAME OF YVONNE BUTLER AND
LONNIE BUTLER IS LISTED AS ONE OF THE OCCUPANTS. 5) THAT PAWC MAY ESTABLISH THE
ACCOUNT IN THE NAME OF LONNIE BUTLER AND YVONNE BUTLER AS JOINTLY AND SEVERALLY
RESPONSIBLE FOR THE ACCOUNT AND ALL MDNIES OWED ON THE ACCOUNTS SINGCE BOTH
HAVE BENEFITED FROM THE SERYICES AT THE PROPERTY. THE MONIES WOULD INCLUDE THE
FOLLOWING: A) 5/18/98-4/27/04 ~YVONNE BUTLER-$1,583.52 8) 4/27/04-471 1/0S5-LONNIE
BUTLER-$399.42 C} ANY MONIES ACCUMULATED FROM 4711705 UNTIL ACCESS 1S PROVIDED TO
PAWC FOR TERMINATION OF SERVICES, 7) THAT IF ANOTHER PARTY APPLIES FOR SERVICE AT

RECEIVED
ce 2 3 2007

htp:#/pas00 M«mna@p?wniﬁmmnmomm.w%wnmnmmm 1304 &entdt~8:1/2006%201 1:50:1 7%20AM

~OLDER
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PA Public Utility Commission Complaints and reports

319 N SHENANGU STREET HEW CASTLE PA 16101 AND IT 1S DETERMINED THAT EITHLR LONNIE
OR YVONNE BUTLER WOULD STILL BENEFIT FROM THE SERVICES THE NEW NAME MAY BE
ADDED TO THE ACCOUNT AS JOINTLY ANO SEVERALLY RESPCNSIBLE. 8) THAT YVONNE BUTLER
OR {ONNTE BUTLER MAY CONTACT THE COMPANY AT 1-800-474-7292 TO MAKE ARRANGEMENTS
ON THE ACCOUNT. THE PAPUC IS NOT PERMITTED UNDER CHAPTER 14 TO ESTABLISH
ANDTHER PAYMENT ARRANGEMENT AT THIS TIME, 9) THAT YVONNE BUTLER OR LONNIE BUTLER
SHALL CONTACT PAWC AT 1-800-474-7292 TO MAKE ARRANGEMENTS FOR ACCESS TO THE
METER AND THE CURB BOX. IF ACCESS HAS NOT BEEN ARRANGED. WITHIN TWENTY (20) DAYS
OF THE DATE OF THIS DECISION PAWC MAY PURSUE THE 1S5UE BY WHATEVER MEANS
AVAILABLE AND NECESSARY. THIS MAY INCLUDED BUT NOT LIMITED TO LAW ENFORCEMENT

FOR ACCESS TO COMPANY QWNED EQUIPMENT. CO REP.B ZEISLOFT DEC ISSUED
: , ;

Serv, Cont, Amount . ' Serv. Cont. Date C
Service Restored Pay | i Terms : !
wﬂw%mﬂnmca@mﬁ . Regular Budget Amount R
ArrcarsPaymentPlus | - FinalMonthlyPayment
CurrentMonthlyPayment ~ EndMonthlyPayment N
LetterDescription

ParDescr ‘

HeadDate S . BillDate o
ReconnectAmount b PayAmount

¥

{ View Report 1 View O,mmmcsm:i»u [ Main menu 1

http#/pas001 seriptiviewcaseclose asp?en=2051304&crtdr=8/1/2006%20 1:50.17%20AM

Page 2 of 2
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PENNSYLVANIA AMERICAN WATER ACCOUNT STATEMENT  Customer Yvonne and Lonnie Butler B:/f N
: Address.  319-N. Shenango St, New Castle, PA. “6101 Brs M
Connect Date: 471112005 Acct. Mo 24-1821480 T <]
SVC TD DAYS  {MTIRROG TYPE M - CONS ADC I WATER ANT | DUE DATE LPC 1 PAYMENT DATE -1 BALANCE COMUENTS ﬂ../“ul )
{2/772008] ] : ; 31,583 52 : ) L §1.982.94 : G
[ 127772006 ‘ , $393 42 ) 339942
i
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TYPE CODES:  A-ACTUAL C-CUSTOMER  R-REMOTE READ  IA-INIT/AL (ACTUAL) FA - FINAL{ACTUAL} > o o
, E < ESTIMATE M - MANUAL 1E < INIT'AL [ESTIMATE) FE - FINAL (ESTIMATE) — e 3
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